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LETTER DATED 18 MAY 1976 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF 
THE LIBYAN ARAB REPUBLIC TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO 

THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to refer to the letter dated 17 May 1976 addressed to you 
by the Acting Pfnnanent Observer of the Palestine Liberation Organization to the 
United Nations concerning the murder in cold blood, by Zionist troops, of & young 
girl in occupied Palestine. Upon the instructions of my Government I would like 
to request that the above-mentioned letter be circulated as a document of the 
Security Council. 

(Signed) Mmsur R. KIKHIA 
Permanent Representative 

76-10226 / . . . 
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Letter dated 17 May 1976 from the Acting Permanent Observer of the 
Palestine Liberation Organization to the United Nations addressed 

to the President of the Security Council 

Upon instructions of the Executive Committee of the Palestine Liberation 
Organization, I have the honour to inform you, and through you the distinguished 
members of the Council, of a barbaric and premediated crime committed on Sunday, 
16 May 1976 by the forces of occupation who murdered in cold blood a young girl, 
Miss Nabulsi, in the city of Nablus and engaged in atrocious brutality against 
the unarmed Palestinians in occupied Palestine. 

The sealing of a part of the city of Nablus is a violation of the basic human 
rights - reminiscent of the ghettoes and concentration camps erected by the 
Hitlerites in several cities of Europe. 

The declared policy of the racist, Zionist rggime in Tel Aviv to establish 
Jewish settlements is a gross provocation that has led and will continue to lead to 
open confrontation between the forces of occupation and Palestinians exercising 
their legitimate right of resistance, including armed resistance. 

I am instructed to express the deep concern of the Executive Committee of the 
Palestine Liberation Organization about the apparent lack of action by the Council 
to put an end to illegal occupation and the resulting tragic consequences. I am 
further instructed to inform you that the Palestinian people cannot but hold the 
Security Council and the international community responsible for the serious 
situation in occupied Palestine and the persistent policy of the racist Zionists 
in Tel Aviv. 

(Signed) Zehdi Labib TERZI 
Acting Permanent Observer 


